ANNEX A

Proposed Extension to Residents’ Parking Scheme
Between Canute Road and The Mall, Faversham

Following feedback received from residents during the Faversham Parking Review, Swale
Borough Council are proposing to extend the existing Faversham Residents’ Parking
Scheme to include Belmont Road, Edith Road, Kingsnorth Road and possibly Canute Road.

The new restrictions would allow residents to buy a maximum of two permits per household,
with each permit covering up to two vehicles, one at any one time. The proposed restrictions
would match those in other areas of the existing Residents’ Parking Scheme, and would
operate from 8:30am to 5:30pm Monday to Saturday. The cost of the permits would be £40,
and non-permit holders would be restricted to 2 hours parking with no return within 4 hours.

Although the feedback from the review suggested that the majority of residents in Canute
Road would be opposed to a Residents’ Parking Scheme in their road, as it is proposed to
introduce a Scheme in adjoining roads it was felt that this may displace parked vehicles into
Canute Road, and for this reason we have included Canute Road residents in this second
consultation.

If you support or object to the proposals please complete the pre-paid reply slip below and
return to the Borough Council before Friday 21% May 2010. A space has also been provided
to allow you to add any further comments you may have.

Proposed Extension of Residents’ Parking Scheme — Between Canute Road & The Mall
Faversham

Please tick one of the following boxes

| Support the proposal to amend parking | Object to the proposal
restrictions as detailed above

Name & Address Comments

The information supplied wilf only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis
purposes only



